
 

Memorandum  

Date: March 5, 2021 

 
To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County 

of Santa Barbara  
 

From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Continue Item Request, File No. 21-00167, 

Proposed Fee Ordinance for the Public Works Department – Surveyor 
Division 

 
cc:  Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer   
 Aleksandar Jevremovic, Deputy Director, Public Works – Surveyor   
 Julie Hagen, Deputy Director, Public Works – Administration  
 
 

 
On March 2, 2021 the Public Works Department set a hearing for March 16, 
2021 to adopt the Proposed Fee Ordinance for the Surveyor Division. The 
Department requests the Continuance of this item from March 16, 2021 to April 
6, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010. 
 
Thank you 
 

 


